
I believe the gun controls added to this bill should be removed. It does nothing to further the safety of 
Oregonians. More should be done to increase health and well being of individuals in Oregon and adding 
gun controls is not it. I vehemently oppose this bill and will vote accordingly in upcoming elections. 
Thanks. 
 
-Michael Dinh 
 
 
 


